MERIDIAN 7.

July 26, 1990

0il1 Conservation Division
Mr. Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
P.0O. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

RE: STATE "HQ" #7-M
SECTION 26, T18S, R34E
LEA COUNTY, NM

Dear Mr. Sexton,

Subsequent to receiving your July 17, 1990, letter, I reviewed our file
and confirmed your analysis. To correct this, I am submitting the
original plus five (5) copies of Form C-105 and Form C-104 for the plug
back recompletion of the referenced well. If anything else is needed,
please contact me at (915) 686-5678.

Sincerely,
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Robert L. Bradshaw
Sr. Staff Env./Reg. Specialist
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